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Dear Sir,

I write again to strongly object to the current plans to build 45 houses (an estate) on the Netherbarns site.  It is very frustrating that these plans
have once again come to public notice.

1.  Housing plans in this area have been rejected 4 times in 12 years.  Why are they yet again           intent on proposing more housing plans.  This
site is particularly important as housing would         form a distasteful blot on the countryside and views opposite  Abbotsford, one of our
     treasured historic buildings.
2.  We need to protect this site, a world heritage site, for the benefit of ourselves and all the 
     local visitors who come to the area.  The railway links are bringing more tourists to the area
     to enjoy the wonderful countryside on offer.
3   We need to retain the protection of our Countryside Around Towns Policy, which would be
     diminished by such proposals. We feel strongly that this area should remain free of the impact
     of housing and related services.

Please give attention to these issues from the people who live nearby.

Yours faithfully,
Anthony and Brenda Haines

 


